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28th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

‘Bright for Sight Day’ 
 

Thursday 12th October 
 
Today, our Trust Councillors met with the other four schools in our Trust for their first 
meeting of the academic year. They voted on three chosen charities which we will be 
fundraising for throughout the year. They are: 
 
Local – Local Food Bank 
National – NSPCC 
Global – Save the Children 
 
In addition, Hurst Hill School Council would like to support ‘Beacon Centre for the Blind’ for 
their ‘Bright for Sight’ Day. Bright colours and good contrast can make a huge difference for 
how someone with sight loss can interact with the world, helping them to be more 
independent and continue to do the everyday tasks we all take for granted. 
 
The day is all about raising awareness and funds for Beacon Centre to help them support 
people living with sight loss in our local community. 
 
Children can come to school wearing their brightest clothes!  
They can wear clothes of their choice, as they would for a normal own clothes day but the 
brighter, the better! There will be collection buckets outside the main school office before 
and after school for donations.  
Children do not have to participate if they don’t want to and are still able to come dressed 
in school uniform.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Mrs J Waterfield  
Hurst Hill School Council 
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